
  
  

  
  
  
  
 
 

ACTION 
  

TITLE:         Consider Approval of Phases for PEAK Site Improvements 
  
DATE:                                            April 24, 2023                
  
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR:    Shawn Shaffer 

Executive Director of Facility Operations 
 
Joseph Velasquez   
Construction Project Manager                    

                
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 
The design of PEAK Innovation Center’s Drainage and Site Improvements has neared its completion and 
the final design has received its final estimate from CMAR. A phasing plan has been prepared and will be 
presented to decide what phases should be released to start for construction.  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 The administration recommends moving forward with all phases to complete the overall site at PEAK. If 
the Board agrees, the motion would read:  move to proceed with construction of all phases of the PEAK 
Drainage and Site Improvements project. 
 
 

 

  


